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SB 1187 is just another disgusting effort to tax Oregonians more while pushing 

agendas that are not one bit factually proven to date. DEI is a complete and utter 

falsehood and grift. This is created to create bigger government in Oregon instead of 

fixing existing issues in Oregon like school failure, and removing pornographic 

material from our school libraries, for example. This is part of the continued attack on 

Oregon and it is wasteful. As far as “climate change” this complete BS has to stop, 

and I can not wait for the exposures that will come out regarding this eco-terrorism 

that has jacked up electricity costs in Oregon and this bill will make it worse.  This an 

activists dream come true to finish completely screwing over Oregonians even more 

to justify these now abundantly clear, twisted agendas.  THIS BILL IS NOT GOOD 

FOR THE PEOPLE OF OREGON, OREGON BUSINESS, NOR DOES DEI MAKE 

CLIMATE EFFORTS MORE FAIR—WEATHER DOESN'T ASK FOR RACE, 

PRONOUNS, GENDER, BEFORE IT EFFECTS PEOPLE.  THIS BILL IS UTTER 

NONSENSE. 


